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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

9 September 2022 

2022 Annual General Meeting Letter to Shareholders 

 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) has today dispatched the 2022 Annual General Meeting letter to 

Shareholders, which is to be held as a hybrid meeting at 10.00am (AEDT) on Tuesday, 11 October 2022.   

 

-ENDS- 

 

About Helloworld Travel Limited  
 
Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution company, 
comprising retail travel networks, air ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, destination management 
services (inbound) and freight and coach operations. 
 

Authorised for release by Helloworld Travel Limited’s Board of Directors 



Garry Hounsell
Chairman 
Helloworld Travel Limited 

9 September 2022

Dear Shareholder,

It is my pleasure to invite you to Helloworld Travel Limited’s Annual General Meeting (AGM).

Venue:  Helloworld Travel Limited
Address: 179 Normanby Road, South Melbourne, VIC 3205
Date:  Tuesday, 11 October 2022
Start time: 10.00am (AEDT)

The meeting will be a hybrid meeting.

You may attend in person or online via a Zoom webinar, with details on how to register below. 

Registration:  Pre-registration is available via the following link. Click here
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about attendance or joining the webinar.

The Notice of Meeting can be downloaded from the website link set out below:
https://www.helloworldlimited.com/asx-announcements/. 

Alternatively, a complete copy of the Notice of Meeting document has been posted in the Company's ASX market 
announcements page (ASX:HLO).

For those shareholders who have elected to receive a printed copy of our 2022 Annual Report it is included with this 
letter. The Annual Report is also available online on our website under the Annual Reports tab in the Investor Centre  
https://www.helloworldlimited.com/annual-reports/. 

Our Chief Executive Officer, Andrew Burnes, and I will both speak at the AGM and our presentations will also be 
available to view prior to the AGM.

An important purpose of the AGM is to allow you to vote on matters put to the meeting. Those attending will be able to vote 
at the meeting or online through our Share Registry’s investor portal https://investor.automic.com.au/#/home.

Those shareholders not able to attend the AGM, but who wish to vote on matters being put to the meeting, will need 
to appoint a Proxy. A Proxy Voting Form is also enclosed with this letter. Proxy Voting Forms must be received by the 
Company’s share registry, Automic, by 10.00am (AEDT) on 9 October 2022.

As the AGM is the Board’s opportunity to hear directly from you, should you be unable to attend the meeting but 
would like to submit questions on any matters related to the AGM, these can be submitted to us directly or through 
our share registry, by mail: Automic GPO Box 5193, Sydney NSW 2001, not later than 4 October 2022. 

Details on how to appoint a Proxy and how to submit a question are included under the Important Information heading 
in the Notice of Meeting.

The Board and I look forward to your attendance at the AGM and we thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

helloworldlimited.com.au

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_dkebSHPT7WICRxn8wdW_g
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